
World Environment Day Celebrated at a Rural School 

To commemorate 'World Environment Day' at Mawkatad 

Presbyterian Secondary School, Mawpynthih Village, Mylliem 

Block, the Foundation for Ecological Security (FES),  the 

Department of Social Work-PG, St. Edmund's College 

and Pomlum PHC organized an awareness programme on 

environmental issues on 7th June 2022.  

Before the main program, a doctor from Pomlum PHC, Dr. Blah, 

spoke about the importance of the Covid vaccination to the crowd. 

Afterwards, Ms. Evanylla Marbaniang, a training specialist for the Center of Excellence for 

NRM and Sustainable livelihood in Meghalaya, spoke about environmental issues and the 

conservation of systems like (water, forest, land) and also 

cleanliness. A vision statement exercise was also conducted in 

which Ms. Sutanuka Deb, Project Manager, FES explained 

and Mr. Pynhun Thongni, a student social worker, assisted. In 

this activity, the people were asked to think about possible 

changes in the future and what should be done to properly plan 

and conserve the environment which is very important for the next generation. 
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